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Hello, 

At this time, the Districts are still waiting on the State and/or County to give permission 

to open the District facilities to the public. The District needs the proper policies and procedures 

on COVID-19 from the State and County in order to open the facilities for the safety of the 

public.   

The Districts and/or the Boards want to open the Community Center & Pool along with 

the Parks as much as you do, but we are following all State of Colorado Executive Orders and 

Guidance.  

 As you may know, for the most part you can go to The State and/or County web sites to 

verify any information. The Districts and the Board of Directors do not review News stories, 

Social Media, or any articles to make decisions on what and when it is safe to open any 

amenities, we are waiting for the State and/or County to give direction to the Districts.  

As for any cost associated to the amenities the Districts and in turn the homeowners still 

have all the operations & maintenance along with any repairs that are still being performed. The 

only different is some amenities are not allowed to be open at this time due to COVID-19. 

 The only item budgeted and not being charged to District at this time is lifeguard 

coverage. The life guards are still training and getting ready in hopes to return to work if 

allowed to open. When allowed to open, the Districts will have added cost due to COVID-19 

with new polices, regulations, and a strict cleaning regiment for the safety of the public. 

Please, if you have any questions feel free to call the Districts. We want to open the 

Community Center, Pool and Parks as much as you do.  As I am sure you have seen, the pool is 

roughly 90% ready for operations, we as the District and Board are anxiously waiting for State 

requirements to complete opening procedures.  

The District will update you as soon as we get new information. Thank you in advance 

for your understanding during this very unusual time. 
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